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Hello Parents!

I’'m so grateful that your family is a part of Columbia Church of Christ, and
I’m honored to be able to partner with you in the discipleship of your child.

Over the next four weeks, we will be diving into a teaching series called
Soul Searching, and we will be asking questions such as:

- What is a soul?

- Why is my soul important?

- How should | take care of my soul?

- How does my soul impact people around me?

I’'m anticipating that it will spark great conversations in our ministry, and it’s
my hope that this will spill over into your home and family time. Consider
asking your child what they learned at youth group each night, followed by
a leading question like, “How do you think that will change your life?”

Of course, the single greatest thing we can do as parents and mentors is to
pray for these young people. Would you join me in praying for our Kids and
Student ministries over the next four weeks? Consider praying today that
God would begin stirring in our students’ hearts, and that they would
recognize His great love for them!

If you'd like to dig deeper into this important subject, here are a few books
that are worth reading:

-Replenish, Lance Witt
-How’s Your Soul?, Judah Smith
-Soul Feast, Marjorie Thompson

As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or
simply want to chat. Have a great day!



We are also getting ready to celebrate Christ’s resurrection in the coming
weeks. We are going to have the Kids on stage, Sunday, March 28th for
Palm Sunday! They will be singing a song and waving palm branches,
celebrating Christ’s entrance!

Then, on Easter Sunday, we will be having a special Easter breakfast from
7:30-8:30.

After breakfast, there will be an Easter Egg hunt at the church from
8:30-9:20. Following the hunt will be our Easter service. We encourage you
to bring your family, a friend to these celebratory Sundays! We look forward
to seeing you all soon!



